

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 6 JUNE 2025



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

Events like Crazy Hair Day remind me how a little bit of fun goes a long way in building connections with one another.

What a colourful and completely crazy day we've had at College— no one could miss that it was Crazy Hair Day today!

The students and staff brought such brilliant creativity to Crazy Hair Day with imaginative and eye-catching creations. It was a joy to be a part of the fun. My hair was sprayed by Junior School students and they really went all out!

Beyond the colour and fun, today was also an opportunity to be united as a Junior School community and build a sense of 'togetherness' no matter your age or class group. We've made special memories that I hope will last a life-time. I wonder if we should make Crazy Hair Day an annual event in the Junior School? I will visit our Junior Student Voice groups in the coming weeks and ask for their feedback on this.

Thank you for spending time helping the students get ready for today and making this such a success with your support and creative efforts at home.

Semester 1 Reports Update

Ms Hansford will be sharing an article this week about our new and improved Junior School semesterly report. I encourage you to take the time to read it. Thanks to recent technological improvements, we've been able to redesign the report format to be clearer and more accessible

regarding your child's learning and progress this semester.

As the long weekend begins, I wish you all a blessed time as a family.

"The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with all of you."

2 Corinthians 13:13

Mrs Sandy Wheeler

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School